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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

This year, on Monday April 19, 2021, Ponte Vedra High School is participating in the ASVAB Career Exploration 
Program, a no-cost career planning tool. 

Last year, more than 786,000 students in 13,976 high schools across the nation explored the post-secondary 
options and found careers with ASVAB CEP. ASVAB CEP has been credited with inspiring young people to explore 
careers in the context of their skills and interests, resulting in greater career satisfaction, reduced student loan debt 
and less time wasted pursuing an ill-fitting field. 

We invite you to join the movement and to help inspire young people to become #optionready. Encourage your 
sophomore, junior or senior to visit Ashlee Henderson's office in the Testing Office in the media center to sign up 
to participate in the ASVAB exam.  Only 40 seats are available. 

What to expect:  

1. Students don’t have to do any lengthy preparation. How much they have learned through the years will 
probably make the most difference in their results. Those looking for practice test items can find them here: 
https://www.asvabprogram.com/student-program 

2. About two weeks after the test, results will be available in the counselor’s office. We scheduled the post-test 
interpretation for around May 14th.  At this session, your child will receive access to asvabprogram.com 
where they will get score interpretation, complete an interest inventory and conduct career exploration 
activities. They will have access to this portal for up to two years. We encourage you to use this website 
with your child to discuss post-secondary planning together. 

3. We want to hear from you!! Use #optionready to share your feedback about your child’s participation on 
social media. 

Thank you, 

Ashlee Henderson 

Testing Coordinator, PVHS 

904.547.7378 
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